
We are reaching out from the Barrymore Film Center to let you know about our Sensory Friendly 
showcase. We will be screening the film Kedi next Wednesday, September 24th at 10:00AM with group 
rates available. The film, directed by Ceyda Torun, takes place in an ancient city, seen through the eyes of 
the beloved animal, the Cat. This experience will allow guests to move around and vocalize as needed. 
The film will be at a comfortable sound level with soft lighting in order to ensure a relaxed environment for 
guests. There will also be no trailers or ads. Some of the previous works we have shown include Julie & 
Julia, A Beautiful Day in the Neighborhood, Coco, and Finding Nemo. There is a flyer attached for you to 
share. For more information or to purchase tickets, please contact theater manager Andrew Van Valen 
at avanvalen@barrymorefilmcenter.org or 201-585-0601 x1705. 
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